
CHURCH BROUGHTON ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
HELD ON THURSDAY 3RD MAY 2018 

 
Those present:     In attendance: 
Councillor Henderson-Chairman  Helena Steeples-Clerk 
Councillor Spalton 
Councillor I Redfern 
Councillor D Redfern 
Councillor Wallis 
 
1.0 APOLOGIES 

Apologies were received and accepted from Councillor Tylee, DCC Councillor 
Patten, SDDC Councillor Plenderleith 7 two parishioners. 

 
2.0 INTRODUCTION OF CHAIRMAN 

Councillor Henderson had been re-elected as Chairman. 
 
3.0 INTRODUCTION OF VICE CHAIRMAN 

Councillor Spalton had been re-elected as Vice Chairman. 
 
4.0 MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING 

The minutes of the meeting held on 4th May 2017 were accepted as a true and 
accurate record. Proposed by Councillor Spalton and seconded by Councillor D 
Redfern. 

 
5.0 MATTERS ARISING 

None. 
 
6.0 REPORT FROM CHAIRMAN 

Councillor Henderson reported that the Councillors had been active reporting footpath 
and road repairs to DCC; considered many planning applications; and were in 
communication with representatives for the New Playing Field for the fields for use. 

 
7.0 QUESTIONS FROM PARISHIONERS 

None. 
 
8.0 CONCLUSION 

Meeting close at 8.10pm. 


